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HEARLEY Henry O

From: Lynnea Helgedalen <fsgraphics@charter.net>
Sent: March 21, 2019 5:39 PM
To: CALLISTER Jacob (LCOG); HEARLEY Henry O
Subject: NO LNG

We live at 1594 Southwest Blvd. Coos Bay, OR Both my husband and myself are against helping a foreign country 
building fossil fuel infrastructure in the most green, progressive state in our Union. 
  It is unconscionable to think or believe that any short term wind fall to our area is worth the vast destruction across our 
state, nor the origin of the product that results from poisoning the land and waters of those states that are suffering 
from the effects of fracking. 
  Oregon legislators have a duty to the values of our state. 
  This is wrong for Coos Bay. It is dangerous, because we are in an earthquake and subduction zone. 
It is destructive, as it will forever change our aquaculture and recreation. It is detrimental to those whose homes and 
properties will be damaged or taken. And finally, the rewards do not outweigh the negatives. 
  We beg you to do what is right for our city, our state and our country not what is expedient for our budget. It is not just 
about us. 
  Respectfully, 
   Lynneá and Walter Helgedalen 
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